
rie
nepositonv/VACATasSuper

COLLECTION AES Msady | 93 - coe) 408411

BOX No. (
R

FOLDER Vol Ul (1 2) =>

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

 

 

MEETING NO, 841

10:30 a.m., Wednesday, March 25, 1953

He Xe Ke eR Ok

Present

Gordon Dean Roy B, Snapp

Henry D, Smyth Harold D. Anamosa
Thomas EF, Murray John H, Stumpf
Eugene M, Zuckert

M. W. Boyer

Walter J. Williams

William Mitchell
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Also Present me

Don S. Burrows Col, Ralph L. Wassell

Walter F, Colby Alvin M. Weinberg (ORNL)

McKay Donkin Everett P, Blizard (ORNL)
Brig. Gen. K. E. Fields J. H, Buck (ORNL)
Lawrence R, Hafstad Col, E. O, Meals
David P, Herron Edward N. Bowen

C, L. Marshall Miles Leverett (GE)
Francis J, McCarthy David Shoults (GE)
Philip Mullenbach Russell O'Neal (CONVAIR)

E.R. Trapnell Terry W. Pratt (PRATT &
John A, Waters WHITNEY

Shelby Thompson Clifford Leisy (BOEING)
Brig. Gen. Donald J, Keirn Donald H, Loughridge

Leonard F, Reichle
1. Current Activities Reports
 

The General Manager Manager and Division Directors reported on
current developments at field installations and on the progress of matters
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under study by the staff, Questions by the Commissioners were dis-~

cussed,

2. Designation of Bikini Atoll as a Closed Area

General Fields reported that by June 1 of this year construction
on Bikini Atoll will have reached the point where, for security reasons,
it will be desirable to close the island to observation, Before that time

it will be necessary to inform the Security Council of the United Nations

to that effect, and the Navy Department would be requested to designate

the atoll a danger area, The fact that work at Bikini is continuing has

been classified ‘'restricted'’; nevertheless, it is possible that information
on these operations will reach the press, Therefore, it might be advis-

able to issue a public statement on this matter,

The Commissions discussed with General Fields the need for

such a statement, The Chairman suggested that the Psychological

Strategy Board be informed of this problem.

3, MLC Reactions to Declassification of Certain Gaseous Diffusion

Information (See minutes of Meetings 835 and 839)

Mr. Marshall said that a meeting with representatives of the MLC
had recently been held to discuss in greater detail than had formerly

been possible the MLC reactions to the declassification of certain gaseous

diffusion information, approved by the Commission at Meeting 835. The

MLCofficials had indicated that they would prefer to see the objectives
of this declassification achieved either by a change in the Atomic Energy
Act or by emergency clearances, The Commissioners discussed with

Mr, Marshall the problems which these alternatives would entail,

Mr. Zuckert asked whether a reply was being prepared to the

secent letter from the MLC concerning the military application Classi-

fication Guide, Mr. Marshall said that an answering letter was being
drafted.

At this point, Mr. Snapp left the meeting and Mr. Anamosaentered.

4, Information Services Activities at the Open Shot
 

Mr. Thompson reported on the activities of Information Services

personnel at the UPSHOT-KNOTHOLE open shot and commented on the
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